
Brian Call
Levant

Hi:
 
We are Maine farmers in the Bangor area, traditional ones who have been farming here for 
two hundred years.
 
Who is this Harnett guy?  His bill isn't helping us and I doubt he's a farmer.  We want all 
employees treated well, clearly, but, from what I am understanding, his bill will greatly 
damage our ability to operate.  Most of us longstanding family farms are barely operating as 
is.
 
What we need is LESS regulation and MORE compensation for raising our food, but, in a way
that is balanced and allows the citizens to afford food, the latter of which is becoming more 
difficult each day.
 
Relying on other nations to feed us is a death wish.  Keep us in business.
 
Thanks, Brian Call and wife, Joan Gibson, Levant, Maine
 


